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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 
PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 
MINUTES:  Wednesday – March 23, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Sue Marshall at 7:00 PM.  The Open Public Meeting Act 
statement was read by the Secretary.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mayor Sue Marshall. 
 

ATTENDANCE: 
      

Brian 
Martin 

Doris 
Mathisen 

Joanne 
McAndrew 

Ryan 
McAndrew 

Christine 
Peterson 

Suzanne 
Taylor 

Amanda 
Wilkins 

 
Present  

 
Present 

     
Present 

 
Absent  

 
Present 

 
Present 

 
Absent 

 

Also In Attendance: 
Mayor Sue Marshall 
 
Recording of Hours (Back to January 26, 2022): 
      

Brian 
Martin 

Doris 
Mathisen 

Joanne 
McAndrew 

Ryan 
McAndrew 

Christine 
Peterson 

Suzanne 
Taylor 

Amanda 
Wilkins 

 
20  

 
       20 

     
50  

 
Absent 

 
10 

 
20 

 
Absent 

 

Approval of January 26, 2022 meeting minutes.  
 
Ms. Taylor made a motion to approve the January 26, 2022 minutes; the motion was second by Mr. 
Mathisen.  All in favor, none opposed. 
 
Old Business: 
Chairwoman McAndrew mentioned that the Methodist Church may not be having their live nativity 
this year.   If they do, they won’t know until August.    Mrs. McAndrew stated it would be the perfect 
time to set Ye Olde Christmas for Saturday.  The committee talked about dates and decided to have it 
on Saturday, December 3, 2022 from 12:00 PM to 5:00 PM.   The committee had a discussion with 
regard to possible nominations for Arbor Day.  The Mayor will follow up at the school.   
   
New Business: 
Chairwoman McAndrew talked about Easter.  Tuckerton will be working with the Tuckerton Seaport 
for an Outdoor Egg-Citing Scavenger Hunt.  It will be on Saturday, April 16th from 10:00 AM to 4:00 
PM.  However, the Seaport will continue on Monday-April 18, Tuesday-April 19, Saturday-April 23 
and Sunday-April 24.  The committee also talked about a 4th of July or Labor Day parade.   
 

Members Forum: 

Mr. Martin stated he would like to know how the committee felt if approved, serving alcohol at the 
Christmas event.  In addition, he mentioned Valenzano winery would like to be a part of our event.  
Mr. Martin stated he would handle all the paperwork.  The Committee was in favor of this.      
No additional comments. 
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Public Forum: 
No public forum. 
 

Approval of Secretary Services.     
  

MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT   
Brian Martin X 

   

     X 
 

Doris Mathisen   X 
   

  
Joanne McAndrew   X 

   
 

      Ryan McAndrew    
  

X  
     Christine Peterson   X 

   
 

X Suzanne Taylor X 
   

  Amanda Wilkins    X 
  
Adjournment – Chairman at 7:55 PM 
Motion by Doris Mathisen, second by Brian Martin, all in favor, none oppose. 
  
Respectfully submitted:   
April D. Elley, Secretary 


